Neil Armstrong PTO General Meeting Minutes
Monday, November 12thh, 2018 NAMS cafeteria
Called to order by Lea Costanzo

Attendance: Lea Costanzo (PTO president), Amy Farrell (PTO co-vice president), Pam Perich (PTO co-vice
president), Autumn Walsh (PTO treasurer), Alicia Lybarger (PTO secretary), Mr. Patterson (NAMS
principal), Diane DePasquale, Chirstine DePasquale, Rebecca Walker, Sharon Janosik, and Marsha
Slezakry.

Principal’s report: Introduced Mike Welsh—resource building officer. Also discussed a safety committee
solely for NAMS in place and ALICE training will be completed again after the PSSAs.

Mike Welsh: Operates in buildings of William Penn and Washington in addition to NAMS.
Introduced himself to students during lunches and little by little not a formal assembly. Visible in
uniform throughout the school day.

Budget: by Autumn Walsh
Treasurers report noted.
New Items:

- Discussed adding an additional FLIGHT night, or possibly a Spirit Night at Sky Zone.

- Ice Skating Spirit Night is to be held on March 30%™. More specifics to follow.

- COLOR fun RUN suggestions include—a date earlier in the fall? Afternoon? Increase in number
of raffle baskets? Addition of a 50/50 raffle?

- Charity carnival committee will meet again to discuss details as PTO is chairing the event this
year.

- Suggestions for spring spirit wear orders—shorts, tshirts, garden flags.

Recent Events:

- COLOR fun Run profited $3,194.67.

- Flight Night was well attended.

- Halloween Bingo profited $983.

- School Store Reminder, volunteers must sign up prior to ALL events, have all clearances, and stay
at their designated area.

- Popcorn Friday Reminder, volunteers must sign up prior to ALL events, have all clearances, and
stay at their designated area.

- Linda Graney requested and it was voted to approve $120 for a field trip for 12 students with
special needs.

Upcoming:

- Holiday Shop will be held December 5"-7t, Set up Monday and Tuesday and tear down the
following Monday.

- Five Below Spirit days/nights scheduled for December 7™-11%. Flyers will be distributed via
email and in Holiday Shop bags.




- Battle of the Books first parent meeting scheduled for December 13™. Emails will be distributed
regarding event after Thanksgiving.

Next meeting will be held Monday, November 4" at 7pm in NAMS cafeteria.

Minutes compiled by: Alicia Lybarger, secretary



